
Dear Parents,

As the Staff of the Baptist Collegiate Ministry at the University of Oklahoma, we would like to give you a brief overview of who we are as a ministry and what our involvement is with overseas missions projects. We are a Bible-believing campus ministry whose focus is to reach college students with the good news of Jesus Christ, both here in Norman and around the world. A large part of our commitment to that focus is in sending teams of college students abroad to minister to people in cities around the world. 

We work in partnership with Baptist Medical & Dental Missions International (BMDMI), to send and host our yearly teams to Nicaragua. Our Staff, through their application process, selects and orients qualified applicants, and we work directly with local churches/pastors on the mission field. Each team is led by a qualified BCM Staff member or BCM alumnus who has reliable experience overseas. Additionally, it is a considerable benefit that many of our current and former students have gone on this same trip years past, making it a very familiar trip for us.
Our ministry has been sending student teams to Nicaragua for four years now, and we have seen countless benefits for students who participate in these teams over the years. Among them are 

· international travel in a supervised Christian context

· learning about another culture and language

· new appreciation for the privileges and responsibilities we have as U.S. citizens

· the refining effect of proactively sustaining healthy team relationships

· development of a biblical world-view

· personal spiritual growth

· the exciting opportunity to help reach the world for Christ
As several of the BCM Staff are parents ourselves, we are intimately familiar with the desire of a parent to help and protect their child, especially in situations concerning travel. Know that these trips are organized and conducted with the highest degree of safety and precaution, and we are committed to practicing the utmost excellence and thoroughness  in regard to preparation, safety, and security of your child.
We desire that you be informed about our mission projects. We support you as a parent in your role as a guide for your son or daughter. Your comments will be an important factor in our consideration of your son’s or daughter’s application. If you have specific concerns, please complete the attached form with comments, and send it back to:


OU BCM
1320 W. Lindsey
Norman, OK 73071


Should they be accepted for this project assignment with the BCM, you can be assured that every effort will be made to ensure their experience is a safe and positive one. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call us at (405) 321-2810 or email us at mailbox@oubcm.org. 

Respectfully,

BCM Staff
Enclosure
BCM at the University of Oklahoma
International Missions Opportunities

PARENT/GUARDIAN RESPONSE FORM

Student Applicant’s Name  












Parent’s Response:


  I/We have encouraged our son/daughter to participate.


  I/We are not opposed to our son/daughter participating, but I/we have the following 


  reservations:


  I/We have asked our son/daughter to not participate for the following reasons:


  I/We would appreciate a phone call from the BCM Staff to discuss questions or


  concerns about the project.

Name (please print) 









Address 












Phone Number(s) 











Email Address 











(additional comments are welcome on back)

Please return to: BCM Staff, 1320 Lindsey, Norman, OK 73069
Tel. 405-321-2810
